GLIDE COMMUNITY CLUB
MEMBERSHIP MEETING
September 18, 2018

Vice President Don Kidd called this meeting to order at 7:13; there were two other
members and 1 visitor present as well as four other Board members now including
Donal Scott.

The Secretary read the minutes; there were no objections to its approval.
Treasurer’s report was read at the Board meeting and is posted on the Bulletin Board.

Unfinished Business: No bids have been received. Jim Smith’s wife has been
seriously injured and he has not made any headway on bid accumulation for the paving
project. As recommended, the Treasurer has investigated the request to put

some of our savings into CD’s or other instruments to maximize earnings. The Board
has considered and decided to take no action at this time, due to the looming expense
issue of the paving project.

New Business: Helen Scott, who cleans the building says our vacuum needs
replacing. DonnaBelle Jones moved and Lois Spence seconded that a new machine
be purchased. This motion was passed. Helen was assigned this item.

Announcements/Communications: Next meeting is October 16 immediately after
the Board Meeting. This meeting was adjourned at 7:22.

Nan Smith,
Secretary



